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MEMORANDUM 

FOR :

THRU :

ATTENTION :

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region

The Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 

The Chief, Licenses, Patents and Deeds Division

January 19, 2023

FROM : The In-Charge, PENR Officer

SUBJECT ; REQUEST FOR PLOTTING AND SUBMISSION OF 
SHAPEFILES OF ALL EXISTING FORESHORE AND 
MISCELLANEOUS LEASE AGREEMENTS

This has reference to your memorandum dated December 28, 2022 regarding the 
abovementioned subject that aims to create geospatial database of Foreshore Lease Agreements 
(FLAs) and Miscellaneous Lease Agreements (MLAs) to serve as basis in effective foreshore 
management in the country.

Relative thereto, be informed that this Office as of this date have no approved 
Foreshore Lease Agreements (FLAs) and Miscellaneous Lease Agreements (MLAs) in the 
Province of Marinduque.

For your information.

‘For and in the absence of the PENR Officer’'

\

lEON R. DIAZ
.MO Ill/Chief, RPS 

In-Charge, Office of the PENR Officer

Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque 
Telephone Nos.: (042) 332-1490/ (042) 332-0727/ (042) 332-0927/ (042) 332-1913 

Website: https: 'pcnromai induquc.ucn .ph 
Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph
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